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My dear Mr. Justice Brandeis: 
 
  I am preparing an article on the progressive inheritance tax, paying particular 
attention to such a tax as an instrument which would make impossible the accumulation of huge 
fortunes. 
 
  I am wondering if, in your various writings, you have given any attention to this 
subject.  If so, will you please give me the proper citation? 
 
  Thanking you, I am 
 
      Sincerely yours, 
 
 
      G. W. Norris 
 
 
 
The Honorable 
Louis D. Brandeis 
Associate Justice 
United States Supreme Court. 


